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TO ALL IT SHOULD CONCERN

AN APPEAL TO SPREAD ECO SMILE

Dear All,

- Kindly accept our heartfelt and warm wishes on the much awaited festive occasion Diwali let the festival of
light bring every good fortune and prosperity in the times ahead .

We “Sanrakshika” the Environment Club of DAV Public School , Khera Khurd / DAV Budhpur appeal your
kindself to spread

ECO SMILE after the festival is over and let the mother Earth relish an rejoice.

Though we understand you all are committed to celebrate Eco - friendly Diwali and are spreading the
awareness about the harmful effects of crackers and artificial gift packing material . Thus has resulted in
minimizing the level of pollution over the years as per the surveys conducted by various Government and Non
Government agencies .

Diwali is well associated with the lighting our houses with Earthern diyas and exchanging gifts with our near
and dear ones. But once the festival is over they add up to the bulk of garbage bin. These earthern diyas are

- made from soil (usually fertile and has essential minerals for plant growth) the best way to dispose them is to
crush them after the festival is over and return in replenishing and retaining the fertility of the soil .

Secondly , the artificial gift packing material ( if used ) should be handed over to henna designers for making
cones which can be fruitfully used as the marriages in Indian communities are round the corner

So let us join our hands to make this festival of light focused on spreading ECO SMILE so that our Mother
Nature can rejoice, Relish and Rejuvenate.

HAVE A HAPPY AND HEALTHY DIWALI

Regards
Ms. Devika Dutt Satff and Students of Sanrakshika (Eco - Club)
Principal D.A.V.P.S , Khera Khurd /D.A.V. Budhpur

P.S. This is a computer generated document to promote paperless culture.



